
Submission Number: 1 
Date Received: 28/02/2011 
 
 
 
 
I would like to make a submission for consideration by your committee. Namely that 
the various state & territory mental health acts which coerce mentally ill people to be 
drugged with antipsychotics be overridden by the Commonwealth, due to the new 
evidence which you can see at the below link that antipsychotics cause brain damage 
(i.e. brain shrinkage). Thank you. 
 
http://www.ahrp.org/cms/content/view/772/9/ 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
  
James Patrick Darcy 
 
 

http://www.ahrp.org/cms/content/view/772/9/

